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Peer Mentors Informational Meeting: Friday, June 9th 
If any students are interested in being a peer mentor next year (2017-2018) as 

one of their electives, they need to be in the auditorium on Friday June 9th at 

8:45. There will be sign-up sheets during this time that must be filled out in 

order to be considered for the program in the fall. Please bring a writing utensil 

with you to fill out the forms. 

The meeting should only take about 15 minutes. Thanks – Ms. Poloni 

Mistake Corrected: Girls Track Team is City Champion 

Here are the Final corrected scores: 

Stout:  170.75 
Bryant: 161.50 

Smith:  101 

Lowrey: 40 

Unis:  24.5 

Woodworth: 24 

Salina:  12.25 

Remember how we announced that Stout Girls Track 

Team finished 2nd in the City meet? Well, THAT WAS 
WRONG! The District Athletic Coordinator, Scott 

Hummel, sent Mr. Serazio an email informing him that 

there was an error in calculating the score and that the 

ACTUAL CHAMPIONS WERE STOUT GIRLS and NOT – 
REPEAT NOT – Bryant’s! So congratulations to our UNDEAFETED CHAMPIONS! 

DHS Cheerleading Tryouts: June 6 – June 8 

The Tryouts for Girls interested in being part of the Varsity and JV 

Football Cheerleading fall squads at Dearborn High School will be 

held on Tuesday, June 6th through Thursday June 8th in the DHS 

gymnasium from 6:00 - 8:00 pm. In order to tryout, you must: 

1. Have a current athletic physical on file  

2. Scheduled to attend Dearborn High in the fall.  

Questions can be directed to coach Allyssa Kerby 

at kerbya@dearbornschools.org. You can also visit DHS’s blog at 

http://iblog.dearbornschools.org/dhsathletics1/athletics-home/. 

Stout Football Informational Meeting: June 7th 
Attention current 6th and 7th graders that will be 7th and 8th graders next year, 

and are interested in playing football for Stout this upcoming school year: 

It's almost that time again to pass, catch, punt, block, tackle, and score our way to victory! 

There will be a Stout Football Informational Meeting taking place 

at 2:30 on Wednesday, June 7th. If you're sure or unsure about wanting to play Stout 

Football next year, come to the meeting to find out more! 

At the meeting you'll find out about important dates, player requirements, team rules, sports physicals, and so 

much more! See you at the meeting on Wednesday, June 7th at 2:30! 

Coach Hool and Coach Lambdin 

Countdown: 10 School Days                                                          Today is “B” Day 
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AVID Informational Night 

 

Thank you to all of the parents and students who attended our AVID Parent/Student Information 

Meeting on June 1, 2017.  We appreciate your efforts to be here to find more about the AVID program. 

Special thanks go to Alex Cosenza, Camron Jaward, Jamilet Villarreal, and Morgan Miesmer for 

spending time to talk with the 6th and 7th graders about the AVID program. You truly did a fine job 

explaining and representing the AVID program. We appreciate your efforts. 

Application Correction: the applications are due on Monday, June 5th. If more time is needed, we 

will extend the deadline to Wednesday, June 7th.   

 

Meemic Grant 
Mrs. Sarah Poloni accepts a $500 grant from Meemic. Thanks a million 
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Students of the Month: May 2017 

Grade 6 Grade 7 Grade 8 

Bayan Altalb Soad Munasar Nagham Alsayed 

To be announced To be announced 

Muhammad Alshawi 

To be announced To be announced 

Ava Evenhouse 

 


